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Date: October 19, 2023
To: Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 Ruby St. Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Re: Fowler Creek Guest Ranch (CU-23-00003)

My name is Barry Hanson and I live in the Granite Creek subdivision which adjoins the
proposed project. 

I am submitting this notice of opposition to highlight the lack of specifics on the sewage
treatment plan.

I'm concerned that with 2 wetland areas and 2 streams that the plan needs to have a
lot more detail. With the potential for 6620 gallons per day of drainage seeping into
the ground, knowing specifically where the drain fields would be located is critical. 
How far away from the wetlands or streams do you have to be with a drainfield to
ensure no contamination? Is it even possible to locate drain fields on the proposed
site and be far enough away from the wetlands to ensure no contamination? 

Thank you for your consideration of my opposition to the proposed Fowler Creek
Guest Ranch.

Respectfully,
Barry Hanson
Granite Creek
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